
Daffodil International University 

Department of Software Engineering (SWE) 
Office of the Chairman of Project/Thesis Committee 

October 11, 2020 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is to notify that, students who have registered for the course SWE-431: Project/Thesis are 

asked to attend a Seminar organized for them about Project/Thesis discussion and also for 

Project/Thesis proposal submission. The seminar will be held on 13/10/2020 (Tuesday) at 4:30 

p.m. in Google meet.  

 

Meet link: meet.google.com/upp-cppx-tba 

 

 

Join The Google Classroom:  fsnymkc 

**NB: Attendance in seminar is mandatory. 
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